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Mr Adrian White
Senior Environment Officer
Roads and Maritime Services
101 Miller St
North Sydney, NSW, 2060

27/01/2021

Dear Mr White,

WestConnex M4-M5 Link (SSI-7485)
Noise and Vibration Monitoring Plan

I refer to your submission seeking the Planning Secretary’s satisfaction of the Noise and Vibration
Monitoring Plan in accordance with Conditions C4 and C9 of Schedule 2 of the approval for the
WestConnex M4-M5 Link (SSI-7485). 

The Department has carefully reviewed the document and is satisfied that it contains the information
required by Conditions C4 and C9.

Accordingly, the Planning Secretary has approved the Noise and Vibration Monitoring Plan (Revision 6,
dated 12/2020). Please ensure that the approved plan is placed on the project website at the earliest
convenience.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Carl Dumpleton on 02 9274 6283.

Yours sincerely 

Jake Shackleton
A/Director - Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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